MACKENZIE SECONDARY SCHOOL

School District No. 57 (Prince George)

500 Skeena Drive, Box 578, Mackenzie, BC, V0J 2C0 Phone (250) 997-6510 * Fax (250) 997-6509

July 14,2023

Mayor and Council
District of Mackenzie
Bag 340

Mackenzie, BC V0J 2C0

Dear Mayor and Council:

Re: District of Mackenzie Bursary

Thank you for supporting the Mackenzie Secondary Valedictory Class of 2023. Your support
makes it possible for the recipient of your award to continue on with their education. Your
generosity truly makes a difference.

Please accept the enclosed picture of your recipient, Ariel Poole, as a small token of our

appreciation. If you have not received your thank you letter from your recipient please contact
me at kapotvin@sd57.be.ca.

We are looking forward to your continued support in 2024.

Sincerely yours,

Mackenzie Secondary School Awards Committee



